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To Whom it May Concern 
 
Good afternoon 
 
Many thanks for your invitation to attend the Rutland Adults 
and Health Scrutiny Committee Meeting to be held on the 9th 
December, 2021. 
 
Unfortunately Lakeside Stamford will not be attending this 
meeting. Any communication around the recent CQC 
Inspection and management structure will be publicised and 
shared as appropriate, with our CCG and to the patient 
population as necessary. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Hub Manager 
Lakeside Healthcare Stamford 
Ryhall Road 
Stamford 
Lincs 
PE9 1YA 
 

 
  
 


